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This is Stupidly insane.  This is only enabling the problem and certainly not helping in 

any way.  What Oregon has been doing is clearly not working and this is just a 

continuation of bad decession making.  Business are leaving our once beautiful state 

because of policys like this.  Wake up Oregon. 
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